November 24, 1989
Docket Nos. $0-373 and 50-374

Mr. Thomas J. Kovach
Nuclear Licensing Manager
Commonwea 1th Edison Company
Post 0ffice Box 767
Chicago, 111inois 60690

Dear Mr Kovach:

SUBJECT: SAFETY EVALUATION FOR ITEM 2.2 (PARY 1) OF GENERIC LETTER 83-28,
EQUIPMENT CLASSIFICATION FOR SAFETY RELATED COMPONENTS - LASALLE
UNITS 1 AND 2 (TAC NOS. 53684 AND 53685)

This letter is to forward the enclosed Safety Evalustion assocrated with
Generic Letter 83-28, Item 2.2.1, as it relates to your submittals deted §
November 1983, 29 February 1984 and 9 August 1989 for the LaSalle County
Station, Units 1 and 2. Based on our evaluation of the Technica) Evaluation
Report EGG-NTA-7267 which contains our contractor's assessment of the licensee's
submittals, the staff finds the program to classify safety-related equipment

at LaSalle Units 1 and 2 to be accepteble.

If you have questions or comments, please contact me at (301) 492-1381.

Sincerely,

/s/

John 0. Bradfute, Project Manager

Project Directorate 111-2

Division of Reaccor Projects - III,
IV, V, and Special Projects

0ffice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosure:
Safety Evaluation

cc: w/enclosure:
See next page
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Mr. Thomes J. Kovach
Commonwea 1th Ed.son Company

cC:

Phillip P, Steptoe, Esquire
Sidley and Austin

One First Nationa) Plaza
Chicago, 111inois 60603

Assistant Attorney Genera)
100 West Randolph Street
Suite 12

Chicago, 111inois 60601

Resident Inspector/LaSalle, NPS
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Rural Route No. 1
P. 0. Box 224
Marseilles, 111inois 61341

Chairman

LaSalle County Nuclear Power Station
Units 1 & 2

kobert Cushing

Chief, Public Utilities Division
I11inois Attorney General's Office
100 West Randolph Street

Chicago, 111inois 60601

LaSalle County Board of Supervisors

LaSalle County Courthouse
Ottawa, I111inois 61350

Attorney General
500 South Znd Street
Springfield, 111inois 62701

Chairman

I117ino1s Commerce Commission

Leland Building
527 East Capitol Avenue
Springfield, I11inois 62706

[171nois Department of Nuclear Safety

Uffice of Nuclear Facility Safety

1035 OQuter Park Drive
Springfield, I11linois 62704

Regiona) Aaministrator, Region lI

U. S, Nuclear Regulatory Commission

799 Roosevelt Road, Bldg. #4

Glen Ellyn, I1linois 60137



